

Friday, July 29, 2011

Jimmy LaSalvia, Executive Director GOProud, Inc. 426 C Street NE Washington, D.C. 20002

Dear Mr. LaSalvia,

The American Conservative Union is preparing to open registration and announce sponsorship opportunities for our Conservative Political Action Conference (CPAC) 2012.

As a courtesy to your organization, a previous co-sponsor of CPAC, this letter serves to inform you GOProud will not be invited to participate in a formal role for CPAC events scheduled during the 2012 election cycle.

As always, GOProud members are welcome and encouraged to attend as individual registrants. We look forward to sharing more information on our speakers and agenda for CPAC 2012 soon.

Sincerely,

Gregg Keller, National Executive Director American Conservative Union